From:

To: aircraftnoiseconsultation

Subject: Aircraft noise consultation

Date: 28 February 2022 22:12:38

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

Dear sir/madam,

Having reviewed the information presented, we strongly support the submission by portmarnock community association (PCA) in relation to noise limits of 45db LDen & 40db LNight required for the new runway at Dublin Airport.

Thanking you in advance for considering residents concerns.

Regards pat Portmarnock Resident

Sent from my iPhone